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COLLECTION 
What is God asking of me? Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $8990.00   Plate: $379.00 Youth: $116.50 
        Other: $785.00  

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

Monday thru Saturday 20 minutes before daily Mass 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. & 9:30-9:50 a.m. 
Or by appointment  

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
152 Pinewood Ave. 

Seward, NE  68434-1047 

LAY MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday  July 15 - 5:30 p.m. 
Acolyte  Chris Greisen, Mike Volnek 
Servers  CJ Hibbert, Justin Matulka 
   Garrett Erickson 
Lector  Paula Gooder 
Greeters  Leroy Dinslage, Bill Morse 
Cantor  Trio 
Sunday  July 16- 8:00 a.m. 
Acolyte  Jim Wesely, Peter Ruhl 
Servers  Drew Covalt, Joseph Reimers 
   Mitchell Wingard 
Lector  Chuck Kotera 
Greeters  4th degree Knights of Columbus 
Cantor  Joyce Smith 
Sunday  July 16 - 10:00 a.m.  
Acolyte  Mitch Marshall, Aaron Kenning 
Servers  Joey Kenning, Connor & Hunter Towle 
Lector  Pete Christensen 
Greeters  Greeters 4 
Cantor:  Jake Marshall 
 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

July 
 11 Spirituality Mtg - 7 p.m. (Social Hall) 
 12 Msgr. Tucker’s Birthday 
 12 PCCW Pie Making 
 13 Youth Engagement Committee - 6:30 (Library) 
 15 PCCW Pie Making 
 16 Youth Pool Party - 6:45 p.m. (Gr 5-12) 
 17 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
 29-30 Mission Coop  
August 
 7 School Advisory Mtg - 6:30 p.m. 
 8 Stewardship Mtg - 7 p.m. (Library) 
 9 Facilities Mtg - 6:30 p.m. (Library) 
 16 First Day of School 
 18 Parent Ambassador Picnic 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, July 10 
7:00 a.m. †Bernard Krska/ Alan Sleight’s 
Tuesday, July 11 
7:00 a.m. In Thanksgiving/ Georgia Hicks 
Wednesday, July 12 
7:00 a.m. †David Hamilton/ Family 
Thursday, July 13 
7:00 a.m. †Matt & Lydia Forst & Family/ D & P Forst 
Friday, July 14 
7:00 a.m. Intention of Ellen Varney 
Saturday, July 15 
8:00 a.m. NO 8 AM MASS 

5:30 p.m. †Bernice Spahr, Lori & David Peery/ J. Peery 

Sunday, July 16 
8:00 a.m.  For all Parishioners 
10:00 a.m. †Nick Reisinger/ Becky Reisinger 

Mission Coop Sunday 
This year's Mission Coop will be conducted by Fr. Thomas 
Au.  He will be here to speak about the Mission work in Tai-
wan on the weekend of July 30th.  He is a priest of the Lin-
coln Diocese being sent to Taiwan to be hospital chaplain of 
the Sisters of Our Lady of China.  He will give the Appeal on 
behalf of the sisters working in a Catholic hospital, two nurs-
ing homes and home health care in the rural areas of Tai-
wan. They were originally formed in Mainland China but ex-
pelled by the communist in the 1950's.  Their primarily apos-
tolate is working for the rural poor without easily accessible 
health care.  Taiwan is about 1.5% Catholic, a total popula-
tion of 22.3 million in an area 1/3 the size of Nebraska.  Fr. 
Au will be in the Diocese of Chiayi. It has 1.5 million people 
with 20,000 Catholics. 

Please keep in your prayers the repose of the souls of those 
who passed away from our parish in the month of June. 

Bernard Krska - June 3rd 
Rosalie Barry - June 11th  
Janet Lipska - June 27th 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord  

There will be NO 8 am Mass on 
Saturday, July 14th. 

Attention PCCW ladies with apple peelers: 
 We will be preparing apples Wednesday, July 12 so if you 
could bring or lend any apple peeler-parers, we would ap-
preciate them.  (not potato peelers)  We will then slice and 
freeze the apples to use on Saturday, July 15.  Thank you! 

Sincere Thanks 
The family of Janet Lipska wish to sincerely thank those at St. 
Vincent de Paul who supported our family during her illness 
and recent passing.  The gifts of your time and friendship, 
prayers, cards and meals have been so appreciated.  The 
love you have shown has been heartwarming  and much 
needed.  Kindly,                                     - Lloyd Lipska and family 

PCCW Circle chairs for 2017-2018: Thank you! 
Thank you to the new circle co-chairs for 2017-18:  Sharon 
Aldrich, Jill Bierbaum, Heidi Covert, Tatum Eriksen, Deb Fai-
mon, Lynette Pallas, Alyxis Peery, Mary Meyer, and  Kathy 
Spahr, Diane Svoboda.     The ladies join the dedicated volun-
teers who served in 2016-17 and are willing to serve another 
year:  Paula Gooder, Trish Reimers, Rosellen Policky, Jennifer 
Policky, Paula Petersen, Lily Gonzalez, Dorothy Marshall, 
Fran Ehlers, Connie Endicott, Jan Peery, Andrea Baack, Hilary 
Holliday, Bonnie Hentzen, Bea Niemoth, and Sandy Wright.  
These ladies truly are the connection between need and re-
sult.  They call you for help with food needed for funeral din-
ners. They remind you of important parish events. Please 
help them by saying “YES” when they call.  We are all part of 
the SVDP family.  We help one another. 

http://www.stvincentseward.org
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Can You Help? 
We are looking for volunteers who would like to help 
us by being an greeter for the Saturday evening 
Masses.  If you can help, please call the church office 
at 402-643-3421 or email gloria-
schneider@cdolinc.net.  Thank you. 

CCD-GP REGISTATIONS have been mailed.  If you did not 

receive an email, or are new to our programs, please send a mes-

sage to carmenbrowndre@gmail.com or (office) 402-643-3521.  

Copies will also be available on the table outside the CCD Office 

(Rel. Ed.)  CCD-GP Classes begin August 23.  
 

 

SVDP GODTEENS RETREAT is scheduled for the weekend of 

September 16-17, 2017, at Camp Rivercrest near Fremont. Regis-

trations will be ready sometime in July.  
 

FRESHMEN:  We are in the process of splitting the Freshmen 

Godparent (GP) Groups!  If someone is new to our parish, or not 

already on our class rosters, please contact Carmen Brown 

(carmenbrowndre@gmail.com) or call the CCD-GP Office (402-

643-3521) on Tues-Fri. The Milford St. Vincent de Paul GP 

Groups are already formed; but, if you are a Freshmen from Mil-

ford and would like to join their Freshmen group, please contact 

us! 

It is July-time to make pie! 
July 12th , meet at 6:30 p.m.  for a while 

As we make pies, assembly style 
Bring favored utensils or nothing at all 

Willing to help; we can have a ball. 
Second session: meet  July 15th  at 8:30a.m.  with flair 

Our goal is 100 pies to freeze for the fair.  

Dear Parishioners, 
                Thank you for welcoming me to St. Vin-
cent’s and to Seward.  The Fourth of July was defi-
nitely a different experience for me, being in the 4th 
of July city.  The City of Seward knows how to cele-
brate the 4th!  Riding on the float in the 4th parade 
was a great experience, and there were so many 
compliments about the beautiful float.  Thank you to 
all that organized the event and worked so hard on 
the float.  Hopefully, St. Vincent won another award  
with the float.   
 Also, we have concluded the Charity and Stew-
ardship appeal for 2017.  This year St. Vincent’s 
pledged roughly $51,000 which is down from last 
year’s total by $5,000 dollars.  Thank you to all that 
made gifts to this Diocesan appeal, and also thank 
you to all who worked on the campaign and for your 
gift of time and talent.  Special thanks to Dan 
Policky, CJ Novak and Rich Novak who were the co-
chairs this year.  Even though this Diocesan appeal is 
officially over, if you haven’t and would like to send 
a gift for the CSA appeal, we would gladly accept the 
gift, since at this point every dollar that is given to 
CSA will stay in the parish. 

You also may be wondering about our land-
scaping project.  Actually, it is repair work on the 
sewer line, and I thank the Facilities committee for 
their work on getting this project going, and also 
their work on the security system for the School and 
Church.   Again, thank you for your goodness and 
your desire to work together as the Catholic Com-
munity in Seward.                                      -Msgr. Tucker 

THANK YOU!!  
To all the St. Vincent's students, parents and alumni who helped to make this year's float for the 4th of 

July Parade a huge success! A special thank you to Brandon & Lisa Lindau who lined up all of the  
volunteers who helped work on the float and contacted the school kids to ride on the float; Glen & Pam 
Hochstein for the trailer and use of their building for construction; Jason & Kathy Summa, Keith & Nicki 
Wintz, Tom & Meredith Dorenbach, Aaron & Carrie Busse, and Beth & Julia Nemec for taking the time 

out of your busy schedules to help with the construction of the float; Scott & Camille Wanetka for  
helping with construction & for the use of the coolers during the parade; and Tim Masek for being our  

driver.  Also thank you to Monsignor Tucker, Mr. B, and all the St. Vincent's  
children for showing your school spirit and riding the float!!  
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